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How could this happen! What a shock to find out after giving up your youth to serve that in your elderly life 
you would become an after thought because of funds.
We would love to stay in our homes and help those who need a job be able to continue to work.
If there is anyway you can help us with this, we would greatly appreciate it. the program is set to end 
November 30, 2017.
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